
Wylie Elementary 

Principal’s Report 

May 9, 2011 

 

Current Enrollment: 738 

  

Programs/Activities: 

  

 May 4:  PTO Luncheon 

 

May 5:  Kindergarten Round Up 

 

May 6:  Wylie Bulldogs Education Foundation grants presented to teachers   

 

 Second Grade visits the Intermediate Campus, May 9, 10 

 PreK visits the Elementary Campus, May 13 

  

Field Trips This Month: 

  Zoo Trip—Kindergarten 

  May Farm—First Grade 

  Fort Chadbourne—Second Grade 

 

Awards Assemblies: 

  May 16 and 18 for First and Second Grade 

 

 Retirement party for Mrs. Harding and Mrs. Osborn, May 17   

 

 PE Fun Day, May 19 

 

Improvements/Construction Updates: 

2 large trees donated to be planted in Gloyna’s Garden by James and Carla 

Henson. 

 

 


